Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Jennifer Waters, District III Program Advisor
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On-Site Assistance –(8 high schools / 9 visits & 1 community college)
	A-C Central (2)
Calhoun County HS

Capital Area Career Center
Havana


	Lincoln

Lincolnwood
Illini Central 

Triopia

Lincoln Land Community College


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 2  Participants – 32
· Lincoln Land Community College Women in Ag Luncheon/Panel – 19
· Panel discussion with U of I Student Teachers – 13 
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 5
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· SAE Grad Course Meeting with University of IL Staff, Champaign 

· Professional Development Conference Call to plan IAVAT Conference

· Capital Area Career Center Advisory Council Meeting, Springfield 

· Women Changing the Face of Agriculture Planning Conference Call

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Developed GoogleForm for IAVAT Presenters and distributed for workshop information collection

· Developed GoogleForm for IAVAT Pre-Conference Workshops

· Worked with caterers to order meals for IAVAT Pre-Conference Workshops

· Uploaded class rosters for District III schools into database. 

· Contacted teachers regarding deficiencies in licensing and provided next steps. 

· Worked with VIT as a new program for Fall 2015 to complete Memo of Understanding.

· Updated AgriBusiness Management Consumer Ed Course Outline to include new lessons. 

· Contacted all AgriScience Fair Participants regarding status of their projects. 

· Set up AgriScience Fair participation certificates to be printed. 

· Ordered materials for the Pesticide Applicators Workshop.
Miles Traveled – 839 miles
Commentary


I have had the pleasure of participating in the Illinois FFA AgriScience Fair as a student, teacher, and organizer over the past twenty years. My proudest moment came this month as we registered over 80 projects and 90 students for the AgriScience Fair! It is exciting to see this program grown in participants, sponsors and to see the growing support by our friends in Agricultural Education who wish to serve as judges for the event. I am looking forward to June 9th and seeing it all come together. 
